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Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

Attention: International Bureau

Re:  CITICASTERS LICENSES, L.P.
FRN: 0004-9536-59
Surrender of Permit to Deliver Programs to Foreign Broadcast Stations
File No. 325-NEW-20040219-00001
XHITZ, 90.3 MHz, and XHOCL, 99.3 MHz, Tijuana, Mexico

Dear Ms. Dortch;

On behalf of Citicasters Licenses, L.P., the holder of a Section 325(c) permit to deliver
programming to the above-referenced Mexican radio stations, File No. 325-NEW-20040219-00001 (the
“Permit”) (copy attached), we hereby surrender the Permit, The Permit is no longer in use and should be
cancelled.

Please contact the undersigned in addition to the permittee with any communications
regarding this matter.

Respectfully submitted

HOGAN & HARTSON L.L.P.

By:/!/jﬂ é/ﬂ%/

Marissa G. Repp

Attorneys for Citicasters Licenses, L.P.

Attachment
cc: Janice Shields, International Bureau
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